
Canadian 
University 

Employees 
2170 Western Parkway, U.B.C., Vancouver, B.C. V6T 1 V6 

John Waters 
President 
College-Institute Educators' 

Association of BC 
101-545 West 10th Ave. 
Vancouver, BC V5Z 1K9 

Dear John, 

May 5, 1986 

Thank you very much for the invitation to your Annual 
Convention. Unfortunately none of us will be able to 
attend. 

Auce Local One withdrew from the Auce Provincial about 

224-2308 

a year ago. We are now called the Canadian University 
Employees, and are affiliated with Cupe. I have forwarded 
your letter and agenda to Auce locals 2, 6, and 8. 

Thanks again, and please keep in touch. 

Yours truly, 

Ted Byrne 
Union Representative 


